
From: ARKA LICENSING <contact@arkalicensing.co.uk>  
Sent: 10 December 2021 10:24 
To: Mike Richardson <Mike.Richardson@havering.gov.uk> 
Cc: Kasey Conway <Kasey.Conway@havering.gov.uk>; Licensing 
Licensing@havering.gov.uk 
 

Subject: Re: SRU135999 - Premises licence application for Aozora, 13 Elm Parade  
Importance: High 
 

Dear Mike, 

Thank you for your representations. Applicant has agreed to your conditions, and not 

the timing. 

Applicant has considered the area and applied accordingly to midnight. We 

understand you mentioned many of your concerns, and they have been addressed 

through the operating schedule. 

This is a small restaurant, and it will continue to operate as a restaurant, alcohol 

forms part of the food. 

We would like to invite you to consider the applied time to midnight, to support this 

business.  

Regards 

Suresh kanapathi 

Consultant Arka Licensing 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

From: ARKA LICENSING <contact@arkalicensing.co.uk>  

Sent: 23 December 2021 15:19 

To: Mike Richardson <Mike.Richardson@havering.gov.uk> 

Cc: Kasey Conway <Kasey.Conway@havering.gov.uk>; Licensing 

Licensing@havering.gov.uk 
 

Subject: Re: SRU135999 - Premises licence application for Aozora, 13 Elm Parade  
 

Dear Mike, 

Thank you for your email. 

We are not accepting your conditions and times as proposed. The conditions should 

go with the application time. 

We can understand if you want this matter to be solved before the committee, as 

opposed a mediation. 

Have a great holidays. 

Regards 

Suresh 

Consultant Arka Licensing 


